
Tri-District School Committee Meeting
Tuesday, May 17, 2016

7:00pm -- 9:00pm, 
Library, Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School

In October, the Lincoln preK-8, Sudbury preK-8, and Lincoln-Sudbury HS School Com-
mittees held a joint meeting to seek public input about the kinds of topics that might 
benefit from our combined attention.  

The three Committees invite parents, faculty, and the community to join us for an eve-
ning that will focus on two of the topics that emerged at that meeting:  1) The transition 
to LS, and 2) school start times. 

We hope you will join us!

Agenda:

7:00pm! Welcome

7:05pm! Transitioning to High School
• Ginny Blake, LSRHS Curriculum Coordinator, will share information 

regarding:
- The academic transition to LS
- The social/emotional transition to high school

• Public Discussion and Questions 

7:45pm! School Start Time
• Margie Decter, Newton School Committee, will discuss the multi-step 

process Newton has undergone to study the logistical issues that must 
be considered if school start times are changed significantly.

• Public Discussion and Questions

8:15pm! School Committee Discussion
• The three committees will discuss possible next steps.


